
 

 

Join us for the Second Session of the Middle-East HyoJeong Forum! 
 
Umberto Angelucci 
November 5, 2022 
 

 
 

Thank you again for registering to attend the Middle East Hyo Jeong Forum. 

 

This to remind you that the second session will be on Saturday the 12th of November at 12:00 - 13:00 

GMT or 14:00 to 16:00 Istanbul/Beirut time) 

 

This time we will hear behind the scenes stories form Syria. 

 

Wael Safaya, Osman Hassoun and Mohammad Yaseen are three young people, professionals and 

students, who will share their testimonies and their desires, showing us the power of youth to bring hope. 

 

Below is the ZOOM link to the session: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83636205245 

 

Looking forward to seeing you. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Middle East Hyo Jeong Team 

 


